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Compendio di diritto aeronautico Jun 07 2020
The International Civil Operations of Unmanned Aircraft Systems under Air
Law Apr 05 2020 Aviation Law and Policy Series # 19 The incursion of
unmanned aircraft systems (UAS) is radically reshaping the future of
international civil aviation. As the civil uses of UAS increase and the
technology matures in parallel, questions around the associated legal
implications remain unanswered, even in such fundamental legal regimes of
international civil aviation as airspace, aircraft, international air
navigation, international air transport, and safety. This book – the first
to consider international law and regulations to cross-border civil flights
of UAS – explores current legal and regulatory frameworks from the
perspective of how they may facilitate the operations of UAS. The author, a
well-known air law practitioner and diplomat, identifies the legal
challenges and proposes sound, well-informed measures to tackle those
challenges. The book explores comprehensively the means of incorporating UAS
within the arena of air law while stimulating further research and debate on
the topic. Analysis of the cross-border operations of UAS focuses on aspects
relevant to their immediate future, and address such questions as the
following: What processes are currently in place? What factors require
attention? What aspects particularly influence the future of UAS? Is the
current international legal framework adequate to ensure the operation and
development of UAS while preserving high levels of safety? How will
artificial intelligence impact the civil operations of UAS? The author’s
analyses draw on relevant initiatives in existing and proposed Standards and
Recommended Practices for the operation of UAS on cross-border flights, as
well as States’ regulation of UAS within their national airspace. Also
described are the main bilateral and multilateral air services and transport
agreements with respect to their application to the operation of UAS. Given
the escalating need to adopt a comprehensive international regulatory
framework for the operation of UAS aimed at facilitating its safe and
efficient integration – even as the technology advances and continues to
outpace law while the potential for incidents involving UAS grows – this
book is well timed to meet the challenge for States and International Civil
Aviation Organization and airspace planners. Its innovative approaches to

the management of the air traffic safety and security of UAS are sure to
influence the development of regulations for civil UAS. The book will be
welcomed by aviation regulators, interested international and regional
organisations, research organisations, aviation lawyers, and academics in
international law and air law.
Air Transport Security Nov 05 2022 The growing number of terrorist attacks
throughout the world continues to turn the interest of scholars and
governments towards security issues. As part of the Comparative Perspectives
on Transportation Security series, this book provides a multidisciplinary
analysis of the security challenges confronting air transportation. The
first part encompasses the industry’s characteristics and the policy,
economic and regulatory issues shaping the security environment. The second
provides a comparative analysis of security policies and practices in
several key countries.
Airport Operations 3/E Aug 10 2020 THE MOST COMPLETE, UP-TO-DATE GUIDE TO
THE MANAGEMENT AND OPERATION OF AIRPORTS Fully revised for the latest FAA,
ICAO, and IATA standards and regulations, Airport Operations, Third Edition,
provides proven strategies and best practices for efficiently managing
airport functions. This in-depth resource offers a broad perspective on the
privatization of air transport worldwide. To reflect the evolution of
regulatory guidance, two new chapters have been added to address safety
management systems and airport operations control centers. New information
on the latest trends, including security, environmental impact control, and
emerging technologies, is also included. Authoritative yet accessible, this
practical reference is ideal for aviation educators, students, airport
personnel, airport planners and designers, and aviation managers at all
levels. Coverage includes: * The airport as an operational system * Airport
peaks and airline scheduling * Airport noise control * Aircraft operating
characteristics * Operational readiness * Ground handling * Baggage handling
* Passenger terminal operations * Airport security * Cargo operations *
Airport technical services * Airport aircraft emergencies * Airport access *
Operational administration * Airport safety management systems * Airport
operations control centers * The airport operations manual * Sustainable
development and environmental capacity of airports
Global Air Transport Management and Reshaping Business Models for the New
Era Jan 27 2022 The air transport industry is highly vulnerable to
environmental changes as was seen when the recent COVID-19 pandemic caused
most airline operations to cease. However, for decades airlines have been
collapsing around the globe as the business of managing airline operations
has become stressed due to price competition. This is detrimental to air
carriers since air transport products and services are the same. Moreover,
it impacts other industries such as tourism, hotels, and restaurants, which
contribute to the derailment of economic and social activities. Thus, it is
essential to determine new practices and strategies that can allow air
transport management to be enriched and to flourish. Global Air Transport
Management and Reshaping Business Models for the New Era provides a
comprehensive collection of knowledge on the new era of business management
on air transport. It provides strategies, technologies, and tools used in
the reshaping of the air transport business model. Covering topics such as
customer experience, robotic process automation, and airline alliances, this

major reference work is an essential resource for airline managers, supply
chain specialists, air transport managers, students and faculty of higher
education, libraries, researchers, economists, government officials, and
academicians.
The Law of Unmanned Aircraft Systems Mar 05 2020 Aerospace Law and Policy
Series, Volume 11 In recent years, few industries have grown so prodigiously
as that of unmanned aircraft systems (UAS) and, as a result, developments in
national, regional, and international law and policy are being initiated and
implemented. This new edition of the definitive survey and guide, first
published in 2016, reflects the expansion of this sector and the importance
placed on it by a diverse range of stakeholders, as well as the enlarged
regulatory and policy landscape. In addition to updating many of the
original chapters, the second edition covers new topics and moves away from
a purely introductory book to a more detailed and critical compendium.
Authorship has also been extended beyond the original scope of contributors,
which originally centred around those affiliated with Leiden University’s
Institute of Air and Space Law, and now includes additional experts from all
around the world, each of whom explores both already existing rules and
proposals coming from national, regional and international levels. As well
as broadened discussions on such fundamental legal issues as insurance,
financing, liability, accidents investigation, privacy, cyber security,
stakeholder organisations and industry standards, the second edition takes
into account major recent developments in such areas as the following:
applicability and relevance of international regulatory instruments; coming
into force of the European Union UAS-related laws; evolution of different
States’ national law; public safety (e.g., design, production, operation and
maintenance); development of unmanned traffic management systems; commercial
operations, including urban air mobility (e.g., flying taxis, cargo
delivery, high-altitude activities); and developments in defence and
security (e.g., dual-use, counter-UAS industry to combat illegal use). As in
the first edition, a representative cross section of national laws is
included, covering twenty-one different jurisdictions. This fully updated
edition not only synthesises and clarifies the complex body of
international, regional and national UAS-related law, but also provides
expert insight into trends and areas of concern for numerous stakeholders.
Without a doubt, it will be of immeasurable value to lawyers, relevant
governmental and non-governmental agencies, aviation law scholars, and
strategic planners in the wider aviation and transport industries.
Airport Operations, Third Edition Dec 14 2020 THE MOST COMPLETE, UP-TO-DATE
GUIDE TO THE MANAGEMENT AND OPERATION OF AIRPORTS Fully revised for the
latest FAA, ICAO, and IATA standards and regulations, Airport Operations,
Third Edition, provides proven strategies and best practices for efficiently
managing airport functions. This in-depth resource offers a broad
perspective on the privatization of air transport worldwide. To reflect the
evolution of regulatory guidance, two new chapters have been added to
address safety management systems and airport operations control centers.
New information on the latest trends, including security, environmental
impact control, and emerging technologies, is also included. Authoritative
yet accessible, this practical reference is ideal for aviation educators,
students, airport personnel, airport planners and designers, and aviation

managers at all levels. Coverage includes: * The airport as an operational
system * Airport peaks and airline scheduling * Airport noise control *
Aircraft operating characteristics * Operational readiness * Ground handling
* Baggage handling * Passenger terminal operations * Airport security *
Cargo operations * Airport technical services * Airport aircraft emergencies
* Airport access * Operational administration * Airport safety management
systems * Airport operations control centers * The airport operations manual
* Sustainable development and environmental capacity of airports
Practical Aviation Security Sep 22 2021 Practical Aviation Security:
Predicting and Preventing Future Threats, Third Edition is a complete guide
to the aviation security system, from crucial historical events to the
policies, policymakers, and major terrorist and criminal acts that have
shaped the procedures in use today, as well as the cutting edge technologies
that are shaping the future. This text equips readers working in airport
security or other aviation management roles with the knowledge to implement
effective security programs, meet international guidelines, and responsibly
protect facilities or organizations of any size. Using case studies and
practical security measures now in use at airports worldwide, readers learn
the effective methods and the fundamental principles involved in designing
and implementing a security system. The aviation security system is
comprehensive and requires continual focus and attention to stay a step
ahead of the next attack. Practical Aviation Security, Third Edition, helps
prepare practitioners to enter the industry and helps seasoned professionals
prepare for new threats and prevent new tragedies. Covers commercial airport
security, general aviation and cargo operations, threats, threat detection
and response systems, as well as international security issues Lays out the
security fundamentals that can ensure the future of global travel and
commerce Applies real-world aviation experience to the task of anticipating
and deflecting threats Includes updated coverage of security related to
spaceport and unmanned aerial systems, focusing on IACO (International Civil
Aviation Organization) security regulations and guidance Features additional
and updated case studies and much more
ITF Round Tables Terrorism and International Transport Towards Risk-based
Security Policy May 07 2020 This Round Table examines the contribution
economic analysis can make to improving security in aviation and maritime
shipping by quantifying the benefits of security measures and assessing
their effectiveness, and examining techniques to allocate resources to
target the highest risks.
International Terrorism Dec 26 2021 This is the first comprehensive, singlevolume collection of terrorism documents. The editor assembled material from
both governmental and nongovernmental source relating to the prevention and
suppression of terrorism. The collection constitutes a valuable research
tool for academics and also for those concerned with implementing
instruments to combat terrorism.
The Department of State Bulletin Nov 24 2021 The official monthly record of
United States foreign policy.
Fundamentals of International Aviation Aug 29 2019 International aviation
is a massive and complex industry that is crucial to our global economy and
way of life. Designed for the next generation of aviation professionals,
Fundamentals of International Aviation, second edition, flips the

traditional approach to aviation education. Instead of focusing on one
career in one country, it introduces readers to the air transport sector on
a global scale with a broad view of all the interconnected professional
groups. This text provides a foundation of ‘how aviation works’ in
preparation for any career in the field (including regulators, maintenance
engineers, pilots, flight attendants, airline and airport managers,
dispatchers, and air traffic controllers, among many others). Each chapter
introduces a different cross-section of the industry, from air law to
operations, security to environmental impacts. A variety of learning tools
are built into each chapter, including 24 case studies that describe an
aviation accident related to each topic. This second edition adds new
learning features, geographic representation from Africa, a new chapter on
economics, full-color illustrations, and updated and enhanced online
resources. This accessible and engaging textbook provides a foundation of
industry awareness that will support a range of aviation careers. It also
offers current air transport professionals an enriched understanding of the
practices and challenges that make up the rich fabric of international
aviation.
Law and Regulation of Air Cargo Feb 25 2022 This book explores the legal
and regulatory aspects of the complex air cargo sector, discussing in detail
the general principles of the carriage of air cargo; artificial intelligence
and air cargo; facilitation; carriage of hazardous goods; human remains; and
animals, as well as cargo security; price fixing and anti competitive
conduct in air cargo operations; liability issues; the air cargo supply
chain and contract of carriage. It also discusses related achievements of
the International Civil Aviation Organization; the International Air
Transport Association and Airports Council International. The value of goods
carried by airlines represents 7.4% of the global Gross Domestic Product.
While cargo carried by air accounts for less than 1% of global cargo
carriage, airlines carry 35% of the value of world trade, making this
industry highly valuable and efficient, and the most reliable way to
transport goods throughout the world. On average, airlines transport 52
million metric tons of goods per annum, worth an equivalent of $6.8
trillion, i.e. $18.6 billion worth of goods daily.
Report and Minutes Feb 02 2020
Official Summary of Security Transactions and Holdings Reported to the
Securities and Exchange Commission Under the Securities Exchange Act of 1934
and the Public Utility Holding Company Act of 1935 Sep 03 2022
Aviation Security Engineering Oct 04 2022 Filling a critical gap in
aviation engineering literature, this unique and timely resource provides
you with a thorough introduction to aviation system security. It enables you
to understand the challenges the industry faces and how they are being
addressed. You get a complete analysis of the current aviation security
standards ARINC 811, ED-127 and the draft SC-216. The book offers you an
appreciation for the diverse collection of members within the aviation
industry. Moreover, you find a detailed treatment of methods used to design
security controls that not only meet individual corporate interests of a
stakeholder, but also work towards the holistic securing of the entire
industry. This forward-looking volume introduces exiting new areas of
aviation security research and techniques for solving todayOCOs the most

challenging problems, such as security attack identification and response.
Monthly Catalog of United States Government Publications Mar 29 2022
Forensic Investigation of Explosions Feb 13 2021 Now in its second edition,
Forensic Investigation of Explosions draws on the editor‘s 30 years of
explosives casework experience, including his work on task forces set up to
investigate major explosives incidents. Dr. Alexander Beveridge provides a
broad, multidisciplinary approach, assembling the contributions of
internationally recognized experts
International and EU Aviation Law Oct 24 2021 This book offers an
extraordinary wealth of information, from the ground up, of the law
governing and regulating air transport today, with a strong emphasis on
international aviation. A team of distinguished authors in the field of
aviation law provide a cogent synthesis from which sound legal opinions and
strategies of legal action may be confidently built. Among the many topics
here in depth are the following: definition and classification of airspace;
distinction between civil and state aircraft; air navigation and air traffic
control services; airport charges and overflight charges; structure of ICAO;
standard-setting functions and audit functions of ICAO; functions of the
International Air Transport Association (IATA); policy and effects of
deregulation and liberalization of air transport policy; the International
Registry for Aircraft Equipment; air carrier liability regimes and claims
procedure; measures to combat aviation terrorism, air piracy and sabotage;
and the Open Skies Agreements. This publication cites significant
legislation and court rulings, including from the United States and the
European Union, where far-reaching measures on market access, competition
and passenger rights have set trends for other regions of the world. The
special case of Latin America has a chapter to itself. At a time when
commercial aircraft have been used as lethal weapons for the first time,
aviation law finds itself in the front line of responsibility for
maintaining global aviation security.
Research Anthology on Reliability and Safety in Aviation Systems,
Spacecraft, and Air Transport Oct 12 2020 As with other transportation
methods, safety issues in aircraft can result in a total loss of life.
Recently, the air transport industry has come under immense scrutiny after
several deaths occurred due to aircraft design and airlines that allowed
improperly inspected aircraft to fly. Spacecraft too have found errors in
system software that could lead to catastrophic failure. It is imperative
that the aviation and aerospace industries continue to revise and refine
safety protocols from the construction and design of aircraft, to secure and
improve aviation systems, and to test and inspect aircraft. The Research
Anthology on Reliability and Safety in Aviation Systems, Spacecraft, and Air
Transport is a vital reference source that examines the latest scholarly
material on the use of adaptive and assistive technologies in aviation to
establish clear guidelines for the design and implementation of such
technologies to better serve the needs of both military and civilian pilots.
It also covers new information technology use in aviation systems to
streamline the cybersecurity, decision making, planning, and design
processes within the aviation industry. Highlighting a range of topics such
as air navigation systems, computer simulation, and airline operations, this
multi-volume book is ideally designed for pilots, scientists, engineers,

aviation operators, air traffic controllers, air crash investigators,
teachers, academicians, researchers, and students.
Securing Public Transportation Systems Apr 17 2021 Florian Brauner
addresses the risk reduction effects of security measures (SecMe) as well as
economic and social effects using terrorist threats in public transportation
as use case. SecMe increase the level of security but cause interferences
and restrictions for customers (e.g. privacy). This study identifies the
interferences and analyzes the acceptance with an empirical survey of
customers. A composite indicator for the acceptance of different SecMe is
developed and integrated into a risk management framework for multi-criteria
decision analysis achieving the right balance of risk reduction, costs, and
social acceptance.
Future Survey Annual 1988-1989 Jun 19 2021 BMW Z-cars have carved a huge
reputation for themselves in a very short time. From the revolutionary and
innovative Z1 of the late 1980s to the beautiful and exclusive Z8 of more
recent times, via the popular Z3 and its controversial replacement, the Z4,
the family has made BMW's name in the increasingly competitive sports-car
market.
Advances in Practical Applications of Cyber-Physical Multi-Agent Systems:
The PAAMS Collection Jul 21 2021 This book constitutes the refereed
proceedings of the 15th International Conference on Practical Applications
of Scalable Multi-Agent Systems, PAAMS 2017, held in Porto, Portugal, in
June 2017. The 11 revised full papers, 11 short papers, and 17 Demo papers
were carefully reviewed and selected from 63 submissions. The papers report
on the application and validation of agent-based models, methods, and
technologies in a number of key application areas, including day life and
real world, energy and networks, human and trust, markets and bids, models
and tools, negotiation and conversation, scalability and resources.
Airport Design and Operation Apr 29 2022 In this third edition the chapters
have been enhanced to reflect changes in technology and the way the air
transport industry runs. Key topics that are newly addressed include low
cost airline operations, security issues and EASA regulations on airports. A
new chapter covering extended details about wildlife control has been added
to the volume.
United States Code, 2006, V. 36 Sep 30 2019 The United States Code, 2006
Edition, contains the General and Permanent Laws of the United States
Enacted Through the 109th Congress (Ending January 3, 2007, the Last Law of
Which was Signed on January 15, 2007).
International Air Law and ICAO May 31 2022 This book offers a compact - yet
exhaustive - and easily comprehensible reference book that deals with the
most general aspects of international air law, as well as with the
constitutional issues and law-making functions of the International Civil
Aviation Organization (ICAO). Specialized legal literature dealing with
different aspects of international air law is rare, the developments often
overtake the existing writings and there is a continuous need not only for
updating but also for future-oriented thinking. This book cannot fail to be
of importance to anyone interested in international air law.
我國機場應用無線射頻識別(RFID)技術之研究與示範 Oct 31 2019 本計畫之主要目標係探討我國機場航空貨運導入無線射頻識別(RFID)技術在
相關法規、作業流程、產業特性及技術之探討與評估。本計畫蒐集國際民航組織(ICAO)、國際運輸協會(IATA)、世界關務組織(WCO)等在航空貨運有關法規
、標準及建議，以及全球重要國際機場在RFID技術應用之相關計畫的現況與發展趨勢等進行分析與彙整，並分析我國現行航空貨運作業流程，據以初擬我國航空貨運導入

RFID技術之建議。其後經由小規模的情境測試，將分析結果提出後續我國機場在航空貨運導入RFID技術之可行性建議，以為我國機場未來在導入RFID相關作業時
之參考，進而提昇整體航空貨運供應鏈作業效率，以增加我國機場服務之競爭力。
Federal Register, ... Annual Index Jul 29 2019
The City Record Jan 15 2021
Megatrends and Air Transport May 19 2021 This book discusses megatrends and
subsequently applies them to the air transport industry from a legal,
ethical and economic perspective. Starting with a detailed discussion on
what these megatrends are, the book provides an essential overview of
megatrends and air transport, including analytical discussions on how
megatrends could affect basic issues such as nationalism and sovereignty,
market access in air transport, and commercial space transport. It also
delves into the rights of the airline passenger as affected by megatrends.
Further, the book analyses a broad range of topics, including: the digital
transformation of air transport; technology and air transport; robotic
pilots and their legal ramifications; the human-robot interface and the law
with focus on the pilot; cognitive computing; and issues of empowerment and
connectivity. It discusses in detail United Nations initiatives and
initiatives of the International Civil Aviation Organization, considering
aspects such as: the new world order; e-trends and air transport; apps that
make air travel easier; and apps designed to help the aviation authorities.
Further topics include artificial intelligence and air transport and related
technical, ethical and economic issues, as well as a legal inquiry into
manufacturer’s defects; design defects; and liability for failure to warn of
defects. Questions are posed and answers provided on the effects of
artificial intelligence and legal issues stemming from its use in air
transport. Two major discussions follow on millennials and air transport,
and on the Internet of everything as related to air transport. The
conclusion ties in megatrends with air transport and offers the industry a
way forward for adapting to these trends.
Commercial Aviation Safety 5/E Nov 12 2020 A Complete, Fully Updated Guide
to COMMERCIAL AVIATION SAFETY Presenting the latest procedures and standards
from U.S. and international air traffic and regulatory agencies, this
extensively revised resource covers the entire commercial aviation safety
system--from human factors to accident investigation. The introduction of
Safety Management Systems (SMS) principles by the International Civil
Aviation Organization (ICAO) is discussed in detail. Commercial Aviation
Safety, Fifth Edition delivers authoritative information on today's security
concerns on the ground and in the air, changes in systems and regulations,
new maintenance and flight technologies, and recent accident statistics.
This is the most comprehensive, current, and systematic reference on the
principles and practices of commercial aviation safety and security.
COVERAGE INCLUDES: Regulatory information on ICAO, FAA, EPA, TSA, and OSHA
NTSB and ICAO accident investigation processes Recording and reporting of
safety data U.S. and international aviation accident statistics Accident
causation models The Human Factors Analysis and Classification System
(HFACS) Aircraft and air traffic control technologies and safety systems
Airport safety, including runway incursions Aviation security, including the
9-11 Commission recommendations International and U.S. Airline Safety
Management Systems Aviation Safety Management Systems
Forensic Investigation of Explosions, Second Edition Mar 17 2021 Now in its

second edition, Forensic Investigation of Explosions draws on the editor’s
30 years of explosives casework experience, including his work on task
forces set up to investigate major explosives incidents. Dr. Alexander
Beveridge provides a broad, multidisciplinary approach, assembling the
contributions of internationally recognized experts who present the
definitive reference work on the subject. Topics discussed include: The
physics and chemistry of explosives and explosions The detection of hidden
explosives The effect of explosions on structures and persons Aircraft
sabotage investigations Explosion scene investigations Casework management
The role of forensic scientists Analysis of explosives and their residues
Forensic pathology as it relates to explosives Presentation of expert
testimony With nearly 40 percent more material, this new edition contains
revised chapters and several new topics, including: A profile of casework
management in the UK Forensic Explosives Laboratory, one of the world’s top
labs, with a discussion of their management system, training procedures, and
practical approaches to problem solving Properties and analysis of
improvised explosives An examination of the Bali bombings and the use of
mobile analytical techniques and mobile laboratories The collection,
analysis, and presentation of evidence in vehicle-borne improvised explosive
device cases, as evidenced in attacks on US overseas targets This volume
offers valuable information to all members of prevention and post-blast
teams. Each chapter was written by an expert or experts in a specific field
and provides well-referenced information underlying best practices that can
be used in the field, laboratory, conference room, classroom, or courtroom.
Legal and Regulatory Issues of Computer Reservation Systems and Code
Sharing Agreements in Air Transport Jul 01 2022
Annals of Air and Space Law Jul 09 2020
International Aviation Law Aug 22 2021 International Aviation Law: A
Practical Guide explains the international context and application of the
law as it applies to commercial and recreational aviation, and to the
broader aviation environment. It provides a comprehensive introduction to
all aspects of aviation law from criminal law to contract law to the legal
duties and responsibility of aircrew and other aviation personnel including
airport operators, air traffic controllers and aircraft engineers. Each area
of the law is clearly explained in accessible language and supported with
practical case studies to illustrate the application of the law within an
operational aviation context. It also provides advice on how to avoid or
minimize legal liability for aviation practitioners and enthusiasts.
Federal Register Jun 27 2019
Congressional Record - Bound Volumes Dec 02 2019 The Congressional Record
contains the proceedings and debates of each Congressional session in the
House of Representatives and the Senate. Arranged in calendar order, each
volume includes the exact text of everything that was said and includes
members' remarks.
Technical Instructions for the Safe Transport of Dangerous Goods by Air,
1986 Jan 03 2020
Cases on Modern Computer Systems in Aviation Sep 10 2020 Because trainees
need to learn about the underlying technologies to use automation safely and
efficiently, the development of automated aviation systems training is a
growing challenge. Task analysis has been singled out as the basis of the

training, but it can be more time-consuming than traditional development
techniques. Cases on Modern Computer Systems in Aviation is an essential
reference source that covers new information technology use in aviation
systems to streamline the cybersecurity, decision-making, planning, and
design processes within the aviation industry. Featuring coverage on a broad
range of topics such as computer systems in aviation, artificial
intelligence, software-defined networking (SDN), air navigation systems,
decision support systems (DSS), and more, this publication is ideally
designed for aviation specialists and industry professionals, technicians,
practitioners, researchers, and academicians seeking current research on
modern modeling approaches to streamline management in aviation.
EU Legal Framework for Safeguarding Air Passenger Rights Aug 02 2022 This
book presents a thorough analysis of the EU provisions and legal framework
of passenger rights in the civil aviation field. It provides both a
theoretical and practical view of the initiatives that have been taken in
this field. This includes initiatives taken by the European Commission (EC)
with the aim to improve the protection of passengers and by the European
Court of Justice (ECJ) with regard to jurisprudence. The book points out the
goals that have been obtained so far, as well as the goals that still need
to be pursued. Particular attention is paid to EU institutions that have
been created ad hoc to supervise aviation safety and harmonize the various
safety procedures of the EU Member States. Recent and upcoming packages of
important safety and security measures are examined in detail. The book
gives examples of current applications of legislative instruments and
presents readers with the tools to gain a deeper understanding of the legal,
practical and theoretical aspects of this important topic in aviation.
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